
Thanks For 
Helping Us 

Grow.

Meet 
Our New 
Assistant 
Director.

Contact Us: wsjhs.org
info@wsjhs.org
206.774.2277

Cora has worked with us before, curating the 
Kline Galland digital exhibit and more. She 

now has an MA in History from the University 
of  Toronto and over seven years of  experience 

working in the Jewish community. 

We can’t wait for you to meet her!

Donors like you allow us to welcome
new staff  to WSJHS. Thank you!

Our Year
At A Glance.

Followers On
Social Media Increase

66.3%

Unique Visitors
To Our Website

14,849

Events Hosted
 Independently 
& With Partners

10

SAVE
THE

DATE



Message 
From The 
Director.

SAVE THE DATE
June 15, 2023

We will update you with event details on our
website, social media channels, and email.

OUR 
ANNUAL 

SHOWCASE
This year we received a special grant from the 

state of  Washington. We are grateful to Rep. Tana 
Senn for her leadership in securing this grant to 

implement a new Archival Management System and 
the support from all other legislators who believe in 

our mission. Also, a special thank you to the 
Jewish Federation of  Greater Seattle. 

We couldn’t have done it without your efforts! 

Just Some of
Our 2023 Grants.

We are thrilled to share that the WSJHS is one of  
25 organizations to receive a storage grant with 

the Byte4Byte program within our chosen archival 
platform, Permanent.org! Given to organizations 
which present historically marginalized narratives, 
Byte4Byte will give the WSJHS access to technical 
support, cloud storage, and digital preservation—
all which are essential to our mission of  preserving 

and sharing Jewish history in our state.
 

Thank you so much to ALL the Grantors 
listed in our supplemental insert as well.

Nearly 80 people showed up for our event at 
Third Place Books in Seward Park in September! 

Pictured: local journalist Emily Alhadeff  and 
author of  the new section of  the second edition 
of  Family of  Strangers, Stuart Eskenazi.

I want to wish you all a 
very happy 2023! This is 
an exciting year for the 
WSJHS as we continue 
planting the seeds for 
our new digital archive. We are awestruck at the 
level of  support we have received from donors like 
you, the State Legislature, and our sustaining 
supporters* for this project, which is truly a labor 
of  love for the Jewish community of  our state.

Save the date for our Annual Showcase event 
on June 15, 2023 to see the blossoming of  our 
archival garden, which exists because of  you.

Thank you for continuing to be a source of  
inspiration for me, our staff, and board—and 
for engaging with the WSJHS in so many ways. I 
hope the new year brings us fresh opportunities for 
connection and community growth. 

With hope for another special year of  memories 
& history-making.

Lisa Kranseler
Executive Director

*We are grateful for the sustaining support from


